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Pear Trees Blooming for Season
The Port Authority’s Base Campus is home to blooming pear trees
which, delayed by a
later-than-normal cold
spell, have now
bloomed.  The Port
Authority Facebook page
is where an album of
this year’s photos will be posted.

GO TO: Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority

Capital Projects Bloom
A major gas pipeline relocation is underway by The Energy
Cooperative on the Aerospace Center
campus.  The gas main serves parts of
Heath and Newark. It will be relocated to
the roadway rather than adjacent to
buildings on the campus.

In addition, a site pad construction project is underway and two
projects—911/EMA center and Force Lab addition—are out to bids.

GO TO: HNLCPA.com/projects

Virtual Tour of Clean Room Sprouts
Put on a pair of VR goggles and get a virtual tour of the Horton
Building clean room available on the Aerospace Center campus
thanks to a new VR tour capability. The Class 10,000 clean room is
available for pharma, life sciences, micro electronics, optics, and
any variety of clean room and laboratory needs.

GO TO: OhioCleanRoom.com
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